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I'd like to thank the Gates Chili Chamber of Commerce for inviting me to give an update on

State government this morning. I was joined by my colleague in the Senate, Mike

Ranzenhofer, to discuss some of the exciting things we're doing in State government to grow

business and create jobs in New York. 


